From: Sherwood, Robert (USAAZ) <Contractor>

To: Hurley, Emory (USAAZ)

CC: Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ); Tarango, Manuel (USAAZ)

Sent: 2/2/2011 3:57:52 PM

Subject: FW: Voice Message Attached from 4254551754 - BELLEVUE, WA
Attachments: 4254551754 _20110202_134154.wav

Emory,

This is a voice mail from the senior editor at Gun Week magazine. He's reading through the
Fast and Furious indictment and wants to know why we list gun serial numbers in several of the

indictments, but not in the largest one, the Lmﬁlﬁ_jcase, which lists numbers of firearms but

ne serial numbers. He wants an explanation of the discrepancy. Is there anything I can tell
him?

Thanks for any guidance,
Rcbbie

————— Original Message---—-—-—

From: Tarango, Manuel (USAAZ)

Sent: Wednesday, February 02, 2011 1:45 PM

To: Sherwood, Robert (USAAZ) <Contractor>

Subject: FW: Voice Message Attached from 4254551754 - BELLEVUE,WA

Will leave in your hands

————— Original Message---—-—-—

From: postmaster@msgsvr.volp.usa.doj.gov [mallto:postmasterfmsgsvr.voip.usa.doj.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, February 02, 2011 1:42 PM

Tc: Manuel Tarango

Subject: Voice Message Attached from 4254551754 - BELLEVUE,WA

Time: Feb 2, 2011 1:41:54 PM
Click attachment to listen to Voice Message
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